
 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

 

OFFICE OF FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT 
 

Insurance Building, PO Box 43113  Olympia, Washington 98504-3113  (360) 902-0555 
 
 

November 9, 2023 

 
 
Patty Hayes, Chair 
Washington State Board of Health 
P.O. Box 47990 
Olympia, WA  98504-7990 
 
Dear Chair Hayes:  
 
Thank you for contacting Governor Inslee to request funding in the 2024 supplemental budget for  
the Environmental Justice Council’s recommendations related to school environmental justice.   
 
We are working with the Governor to develop his budget requests to the Legislature.  I can assure 
you that we will carefully consider your advocacy for these items in our deliberations.  
 
Again, thank you for writing.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

David Schumacher 
Director 

 


